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Wat Tyler House  
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Swindon  
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To the occupier 
 

 

Please ask for:  Lawrence Murphy 
   

   
Our Ref:  TD434 - Hannington Bridge 

   
     Date:         1st November 2021 

 

 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Road closure between Hannington and Kempsford for bridge works 

 
Please be aware that the lane linking Hannington and Kempsford (through Hannington Wick) 
will be closed on Monday 15th November 2021 for a period of approximately 4 weeks. The 

closure is required to enable waterproofing maintenance works to take place on Hannington 
Bridge. 

 
During the closure period there will be no through-access for vehicles, cyclists or pedestrians. 
A signed diversion route via Castle Eaton will need to be used instead, as shown by the red 

line on the plan overleaf. However, local access for residents and businesses will be 
maintained along the lane.  

 
Apologies in advance for any inconvenience caused by these bridge works, but they are an 
important requirement for the continued operation of the structure. Thank you for your co-

operation and patience during this period, and if you have any queries regarding the above, 
please email: hppd@swindon.gov.uk 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

Lawrence Murphy 
Transport Project Manager 
Highways Project & Programme Delivery 

 
 

 
 
 

 

  

 
 

 



 

 
 

 

Road Closure and Diversion Route 
 

 


